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Monday 6th March, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

RE: Year 2 Trip to The Science Museum 

 

 
As part of their learning in Science, children in year 2 have been learning about the materials and 
their properties. To link with their learning, we would like to take the children on a trip to The 
Science Museum on Tuesday 21st March.  

 
We will leave at 9.30am to walk to Brixton Station to take the tube to South Kensington via Green 

Park and then take the very short walk to the museum. The museum has dedicated Materials 
exhibitions which we are sure the children will be amazed by. 

 
The trip is free to attend. Please give permission online, via scopay, before Friday 17th March.  

 

If you would like to volunteer to join year 2 on the trip, please speak to the admin team in the office 
and register your interest using the following link: https://forms.gle/5YnYb4NADiwepkGH6  

 
Children will be required to wear their school uniforms, sensible shoes and appropriate coat for the 
weather. Children will need a rucksack to carry their lunch and a water bottle. We will be having 

lunch while we are at the museum, you can request a school made pack lunch via Scopay when 
you give permission or provide your child with a healthy packed lunch for the day. Please ensure 

packed lunches are nut-free. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Serra and Ms Morgan 

Year 2 Class Teachers 
 
 

https://forms.gle/5YnYb4NADiwepkGH6

